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On Friday 7th October, our trip to Wallbridge Lock Visitor Centre was wonderful. It 

was a brilliant day, the children were fantastic and we all learnt a lot! 

We found out about the difference between rivers and canals, the history of the 

Stroud Canal and looked at how the canal has being restored and protected.  

We will be using our knowledge of how canal locks work to repeat our water 

challenge next week but with the question, ‘can you hold back the river?’  

 

Reminders:  

Parents’ evenings: Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th October. 

Practise spellings, times tables and complete mathletics homework. 

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

 


